
Snug Ambulance Station 

Mr STREET question to MINISTER for HEALTH  

You recently announced the preferred site for the new ambulance station at Snug, which 
was a key commitment of last year's election. With the site now announced, a 
constituent has reached out to ask me when the new station will be built and operational. 
Can you please provide an update to the House? 
 


